
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
   
 

 
Ref: 2020.18 Request Date: 01.07.2020 

 
 

Response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 
 
Request:  
 
I am writing to you to request an updated version of the sex offenders list for Bethesda/Bangor area.  
 
Response: 
 
I can confirm that we do not hold this information, (Section 1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA)) 
 
However, Section 16 of the FOIA informs that it is good practice to inform requesters where the information 
they seek may be held. In this case I suggest that you direct your enquiry to North Wales Police. They may be 
found at http://www.north-wales.police.uk/accessing-information-1.aspx 
 
This information has been provided in response to a request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and 
is correct as at 01.07.2020. 
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